
Attachment
LAEA Activities at the BWXT Down Blending Facility

July 5, 2001 - July 11, 2001

Inspectors from the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) will be at the BWX
Technologies (BWXT) Down Blending Facility July 5, 2001 - July 11, 2001 to perform the
monthly interim inventory verification (JV) and inspection as well as install/calibrate their
equipment upon completion of the scheduled maintenance (repiping) -during the plant shutdown.

Training Information

Gabriel Bernasconi, Pantelis Ikonomou, Benjamin Torres-Barrios, Wolf Dieter Sellingschegg,
Junichi Tanaka and Christian Reder have completed the required radiological and safety training
that is required annually. All except Gabriel Bernasconi will be reviewing the Security
Awareness training since it has been revised. Brian Horn's training is also up to date. No further
*raining will be necessary.

Follow up items from last inspection

The problem with the authenticator will require another authenticator be purchased and
replace the current one. Software will either be E mailed to BWXT or brought at an
upcoming inspection. I
BWXT will continue with investigating the future use of the shipping container in the IAEA
trailer to be used for samples pulled during inspections to be sent to the IAEA in Vienna.

_reston Foster will conmmunicate with Mr. A. Hamos on this issue.
j (b)(4) T

presented to the Agency a timetable and diagram of this work during thisinspection. The
coordination of this work with a Panemetrics technician was discussed during the inspection
as well as when the inspectors would return to place their equipment back on line. It was
decided the inspectors and Panemetrics technician would return on July 5'h for this work and
plan to stay until July 1 1th if needed. *f N,.('ed)

* BWXT received a "request for quotation" form to be completed for the air conditioner to be -
purchased for the Agency cabinet. . r ,
The one daily declaration disk containing the last batch'for the June inspection was sent to c _
DOD on June 21st and arriving on the 2 2 d and sent to Vienna on Monday June 2 5 ,h. " .
BWXT is reviewing Robert's September paper and will forward comments as soon as • 1
possible.



Follow up items since last inspection

13 The 49 IAEA contaminated seals to be shipped to Vienna has been completed. The seals
were packaged for shipment through Trans Nuclear and were Fed Ex from Lynchburg on
Friday June 22nd. The package was to leave from Kennedy airport in New York on Saturday

.June 23r".
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the piping changes. IAEA comments (unofficial) are currently being reviewed by BWXT for
this revision as well.


